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Lawyers from Latham & Watkins’ offices in Spain and the US advised Enagás on obtaining
regulatory approval for the acquisition of a stake in Tallgrass Energy.
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The regulatory approval was obtained from the
Committee on Foreign Investment in the United States
(CFIUS).

The multijurisdictional Latham & Watkins team advising Enagás included Madrid-based associate
Javier Martí-Fluxá (pictured).


